Corning Tower

The Governor Nelson A. Rockefeller Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12237

Antonia C. Novello, M.D., M.P.H., Dr.P.H. Commissioner

Dennis P. Whalen
Executive Deputy Commissioner

November 21, 2006

Paul Tubiana P.O. Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, Pennsylvania 18002-1832

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding C-peptide testing and diabetes. I have shared your research with our Diabetes Prevention and Control Program (DPCP).

The DPCP regularly updates healthcare providers in New York State on the clinical practice guidelines recommended by the American Diabetes Association (ADA) for the most comprehensive care for adult and pediatric patients with diabetes and pre-diabetes. At this time, C-peptide testing is not recommended by the ADA for diagnosing diabetes. The DPCP endorses the ADA Clinical Practice Guidelines, which at this time is to diagnose diabetes by glucose criteria only.

If you want additional information about the DPCP or the ADA Clinical Practice Guidelines, please call David Hoffman of my staff at (518) 474-1222.

Sincerely,

Guthne S. Birkhead, M.D., M.P.H.

Director, Center for Community Health